
 

 

 

 

MEDIA STATEMENT 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

FRIDAY 2 APRIL 2021 

 

INTERRUPTIONS IN PARTS OF MOUTSE 

 

Parts of Moutse East and West that receive water from the Weltervreden Water Treatment 

Works, will experience water shortage.  

 

This is because cables were stolen at the raw water pump station last night.  

 

Water tankers will be deployed to provide residents with water until normality is restored.  

 

The municipality apologises for the inconvenience. 

 

ISSUED BY SEKHUKHUNE DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY  

 

Logistical Enquiries: 

Karabo Ramadje  

Cluster Manager 

073 230 0069 

 

Media Enquiries 

Isaac Mahlakwane 

Acting Mayoral Spokesperon 

072 330 8447 

 



Moloko Moloto 

Communications Manager 
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